

Nene Way St. Ives, Cambs. PE27 3WF

Phone: 01480 466919 Fax: 01480 498248 www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk



Mrs Theresa Thornton
Headteacher
Mrs Emma Verney-Davies
Deputy Headteacher
Mrs Gemma Edwards
Assistant Headteacher

8th February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Local Authority are launching the Winter Grant Scheme for February half term, details of which have been emailed to you today. You can also access these details via our website:

https://wheatfields.eschools.co.uk/website/winter_support_grant_scheme/536990

Please may I bring to your attention that the LA will be using the company WONDE for food vouchers. After half term, Wheatfields Primary School will then be sending out Edenred vouchers as we have done previously, until further notice. Please may I also ask you to check your Junk/Spam box as emails from both companies are sometimes sent here rather than your Inbox.

Should you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

Kind regards

Clare Moffat
PA to the Headteacher
www.wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk

Phone: 01480 466919

Email: office@wheatfields.cambs.sch.uk

Wheatfields Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.











